
 

 

 

 

 

 

History 

The Delta Mills Removal Site is a 0.42 acre lot which was formerly part 

of the Delta Mills textile dyeing and finishing plant which was closed in 

2006. The Site is located at 4351 Brickyard Road, Wallace, Marlboro 

County South Carolina 29596. The 0.42-acre parcel consists of two 

above ground storage tanks and a pump house.  

 

While the facility was in operation, the tanks were used to store waste 

oil. Presently, the facility is not operational and waste oil at the facility 

contains high concentrations of PCBs and is being stored in deteriorating 

above-ground storage tanks. There has been a release of contaminated 

waste oil into the pump house and soil outside of the pump house. 

 

The 620-acre Delta Mills facility, a former textile dyeing and finishing 

plant, is not a part of this removal action. 

 

Upcoming Activities 

EPA has evaluated the site conditions and collected waste oil and soil 

samples. Large volumes of waste oil, oily water and sludge at the Site 

were determined to contain polychlorinated biphenyls (PCBs). 

Additionally, PCBs were found in the soil outside the pump house. 

 

The EPA’s proposed action is to remove waste oil, sludge, oily water 

and soil contaminated with PCBs and/or hazardous substances from the 

Site. The scope of work will include the following actions: 

 

 Notify local officials and the public about the Site; 

 Secure the Site; 

 Contain, treat and/or dispose of waste oil, sludge, oily water and soil 

containing PCBs and other hazardous substances; 

 Prevent further releases and spills; 

 Restore areas which are disturbed by the removal action.  
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This site information sheet 

summarizes the history of the 

Site, present Site status, and 

future activities planned for 

the Site. 

 
 

 

If you have questions or 

comments about the Site, 

please contact us at the 

numbers listed below: 
 

Contact Info: 

 

U.S. EPA 
61 Forsyth St. 

Atlanta, GA 30303 

 

Brian Englert 

U.S. EPA 

On-Scene Coordinator 

(404) 562-8854 

englert.brian@epa.gov 

 

 

Neema Atashi 

U.S. EPA 

Community Involvement 

Coordinator 

(404) 562-8150 

atashi.neema@epa.gov 

 

More information on the Site 

can be found at: 
www.epaosc.org/DeltaMillsRe
moval  
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